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54th St  - Bloomington Ave to Lake Nokomis Pkwy 

  

 

Dear Neighbor, 
The City of Minneapolis is implementing a new lane configuration along 54th St from Bloomington Ave to Lake Nokomis Pkwy.  The 
goal is to improve safety by creating separate bike lanes and vehicle lanes.  This is consistent with the existing striping along 54th St 
west of Bloomington Ave.  The parking along the south side will be removed in order to fit the new lane dimensions.  There is 
adequate parking available on the north side of 54th St and along adjacent blocks.  Proposed layout: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Project Schedule 

• Implementation to begin week of 7/24 

For More Information 
The 54th St pavement markings changes are related to upcoming safety improvements at Cedar Ave and Lake Nokomis Pkwy.   

Visit our project website: http://www.minneapolismn.gov/government/projects/cedar-pilot  
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